
Many, many moons ago, this beautiful thank you card was designed especially 
for the Solace Tree. To celebrate Children’s Grief Awareness Day on 
November 16, 2017, we are now opening an art competition to give three 
people the opportunity to design our new thank you card AND win $500 for their 
classroom.  So let the budding artists at your school shine and help illuminate 
grief to put a spotlight on grieving children and teens all over the world!
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